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 POWER BUSINESS LINE 

October 8, 2002 
 
In reply refer to:  PSP 
 
To Rate Case Parties and Customers: 
 
The informal SN CRAC Workshop scheduled for October 15, 2002, has been cancelled. 
Additional informal workshops may be scheduled in early November as more information 
becomes available. 
 
Please refer to the SN CRAC web page for the workshop materials presented at the October 8, 
2002, meeting: http://www.bpa.gov/power/Psp/rates/adjustments/SNcrac/index.shtml. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ 
 
 
Byron G. Keep 
Manager for Power Products, 
  Pricing and Rates 
 

http://www.bpa.gov/power/Psp/rates/adjustments/SNcrac/index.shtml



